From: Denys Draper

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Sunday, November 5, 2017 11:01:00 PM

Denys Draper
139 Beaver Meadow
Easton, NH 03590

November 5, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The SEC has been using maps that are inaccurate. If they don't know what they are looking at, how can
they make an informed decision of any kind?

The SEC is not paying attention to the concerns of local citizens with regard to potential damage to
building foundations, wells, and septic systems. Those of us in Easton rely on our wells as there is no
public water system here.

In addition the project will make it difficult, if not impossible, to safely travel through our town,. It will
be difficult to access our schools and maintain an ability to provide access for emergency vehicles to our
two local schools. This puts our students at risk.

Sincerely,
Dr. Denys Draper
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